Report to Etchingham Parish Council
Etchingham C E School

Thursday 18th April 2019
The term ended with everything to do with Easter.

We held an Easter Service in which all the children participated. This was led
by Rev Sally and very well-attended by many parents.

After lunch we were back in the school hall school again for the Easter Bonnet
Parade and were joined by all the nursery children.

There was also the popular ‘Eggs-ibition’ a display of the amazing creativity
from the children based on an egg.

The FES generously presented the prizewinners with a chocolate confection
and all the other children with an Easter egg.
They have also sponsored the Nest Box project that is now available on line for

all to view. &
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The FES are also running the Duck Race on Sunday ,ﬁ 20th, starting at
11.00am.
Ducks are available to purchase from the Post Office and Planters.

The search for our Executive Headteacher continues and my successor on the
Parish Council will be able to report progress at the next meeting.

Annette Childs
Chair of Governors



